
 

October 2023 

 

Dear Residents of Port Washington North,  

 

As we step into the enchanting season of autumn, I extend my warmest greetings to each and 

every one of you. The vibrant hues of changing leaves, the crispness in the air, and the scent of 

pumpkin spice - autumn truly brings a sense of wonder and nostalgia.  

With the arrival of October, we're also looking forward to one of the most exciting times of the 

year - Halloween. This beloved holiday is a time of joy, creativity, and community. It's a chance 

for our children to dress up, have fun, and create cherished memories with friends and family.  

We have exciting updates below. Please remember that I am always here to assist with any of 

your needs in the village. Do not hesitate to reach out if you ever have any concerns or 

questions.  

 

Warmest regards,  

 

Mayor Bob Weitzner  

mayor@portwashingtonnorth.org 


